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The Jean Robertson Fund  
The Jean Robertson Fund will be used to supporting children in need in the Church of England 

Schools in the Parish of Wimbledon. 

The Parish of Wimbledon received a legacy of £20,000 from Jean Robertson for the relief of the 

poor. The PCC agreed at it’s meeting on the 21st September 22 that the funds would be made 

available to our two Church Schools St Matthews and Bishop Gilpin to support poor children and 

their families.  

We will reimburse up to £2,500 pounds a term for each school for spending on the pupils of the 

school and their families, who the senior management team of the school deems to be in financial 

need. We will reimburse funds claimed by the school for the following items for children in the 

school and their families: 

• New school uniform and costumes that allow children from disadvantaged backgrounds 

to participate in school activities 

• Shoes for school 

• Food vouchers for the families of current pupils 

• School lunches 

• School trips 

Claims should be made at the end of each term to the PCC Treasurer and should include receipts for 

all the items claimed. Claims should be titled The Jean Robertson Fund. The claims should be signed 

by a member of the Senoir Leadership Team of the school on school headed notepaper. Please 

supply details of the school account that the payment should be made to via BACS. 

Once the funds have been exhausted the scheme will close, unless other doners choose to add to the 

funds.  

Please contact the Team Rector of the Team Office if further information is needed.  
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